
 

 

 
Senior Citizens Commission 

Meeting Minutes 
     Wednesday, March 22, 2017 

 
The meeting was called to order at 4:00pm. 
 
In attendance:  Al McGunnigle, Jim Millerick, Lori Vallee, Donna Mullen, Maryelen Wielock, Art Murelli,  
Laura Chandler and Tricia Twomey. 
 
The minutes from the February meeting were read and approved. 
 
Public Comment: none 
 
Financial Report: Tricia reported that she is over budget due to the repairs on the lift in the wheelchair 
van.   It's working properly now. 
 
Everything else is on target. 
 
There were some decreases in the Senior budget that Tricia presented  to the Board of Finance due to 
Donna's hours. 
 
Spring/Summer Programs:  Donna presented the list of Lunch Bunch trips planned for the remainder of 
the year.   She indicated that she may be looking for a new sponsor for senior bingo. 
 
She also reported that the model/office at the Evergreens has been refurbished and looks really nice.    
Five Girls Scout troops meet in the living room which hold about 30 people. 
 
New Business:  
 
The date of the annual luncheon at the Men's Club will be set back one week.  It's always a popular 
event and the change of date won't effect anything. 
 
Lori suggested that someone should take pictures during programs throughout the year then have a 
slide show at the luncheon.   This would be very well received by everyone. 
 
Tricia reported that we have one open seat on the commission. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:50 
Respectfully submitted by Laura Chandler 


